
received mar 8 1937
:

The Principal University College,
U. H. NICHOLSON, M.A

Hull.

26th February, 1937.

Dear Mr. Morgan,

As it happens I have kept the papers of the 
Joint Committee on the University Training for

I thought Mr. NicholsonPublic Administration, 
had better see them first so he has looked through 
them and would be glad if you would keep them so 
that, if necessary, he could ask to see them again - 
this in view of the fact that the question is a live

H"

one at the moment.

Yes, the snowdrops are out and just a few crocuses 
and aconites, but they must have been later this year 
as I think they have not been out much more than a 

But the weather hasn’t been too good,fortnight.
apart from a few days last weekend which were really 
beautiful.

I am glad Mrs. Morgan is coming again this year.
I haven’t seen Elizabeth 

I do hope a
Are you not coming too? 
yet but I expect she is fairly busy, 
decent job comes her way soon.

Senate dinner was held last night and Lord
I expect

have heard that the latter and Lord Brownlow
Lord Sempill is

I
Middleton and Lord Hotham were here.
you
are the new Vice-Presidents, 
lecturing here next Thursday, and Lord Lloyd on 
the 11th March. You will be pleased to hear that 
Mr. Nicholson has been appointed a member of the 
External Council of the University of London.

:

Yours sincerely,

|. GZû-^i

A. E. Morgan, Esq., 
McGill University, 
Montreal, CANADA.
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